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Technician position 
“Cell Wall Dynamics and Plant Resilience” Lab

The “Cell Wall Dynamics and Plant Resilience” Lab at the CBGP in Madrid
(https://www.cbgp.upm.es/index.php/en/about-us) invites applications for
a Lab Technician positions to study the cell biology of plant resilience to
environmental challenges. The candidate will use state-of-the-art molecular,
biochemical, genetic, and live imaging tools. For recent publications from
the lab, see: https://impb.ethz.ch/research/research-pcb/publications-and-
awards.html

Candidates should be highly self-motivated individuals, advance/proficiency
English and Spanish level, and demonstrated expertise in fungal molecular
biology, physiology and confocal imaging. Previous experience in plant
response to stress, biochemistry, or arabidopsis/tomato is not required, but
can be an advantage.
Applicants should have strong communication and analytical skills, and be
able to work co-operatively within a team.

Contract of 1 year funded by the European Research Council though the ERC
Consolidator grant “DYNWALL” as of 1st February 2025, or upon agreement.
Salary will be competitive and reflect qualifications, skills, knowledge, and
achievements of the candidate. Benefits of the Spanish Social Security
system covering sickness, maternity/paternity leaves and injuries at work,
unemployment, and retirement are included.

The CBGP offers excellent research infrastructure combined with a lively,
interactive, and international scientific community, located in the lively
Madrid region. Our center has the Severo Ochoa award for scientific
excellence (https://www.ciencia.gob.es/en/Organismos-y-Centros/Centros-
y-Unidades-de-Excelencia.html).

Applications must include a CV, a short motivation letter outlining your
scientific interest, and two recommendation letters with contact details.
Please e-mail applications to clara_sanchez@ethz.ch (subject: CBPR-
Tech2025))
Closing date: 10 working days from the date of publication

https://www.cbgp.upm.es/index.php/en/about-us
https://impb.ethz.ch/research/research-pcb/publications-and-awards.html
https://www.ciencia.gob.es/en/Organismos-y-Centros/Centros-y-Unidades-de-Excelencia.html

